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SNETTISHAMWI
June 2023 Newsletter

Dear Members,

May was a busy month with our usual events plus the Gliding Day which Lesley and I thoroughly enjoyed - a most
exhilarating experience! Then four of us went to Norwich for the Norfolk Federation Annual Meeting, where we were
presented with a certificate for our centenary, and enjoyed hearing from Esme Young about her life in fashion design
and work on the Great British Sewing Bee.

There was also the Annual Parish Meeting, hosted by Snettisham Parish Council, and we presented a short report on
our activities for the past year. A copy is available for members to read, and will be kept with the meeting minutes.

This month:
Speaker: John Emery - Bees and Honey (NB there will be honey for sale)
Competition: A bee or honey themed item
Flower of the month: Rose/s
Birthdays: June B, Charlyne, Maggie, June K, Gill, Addie, Sue Y
Table flowers: Marie

Coffee’n’Cake: Friday 30th June, 10.30am at the Granary
Craft & Chat: Wednesday 14th June, 2.00pm at June B’s
Walking Group: Not yet arranged
Book Club: Thursday 6th July, 2.00pm at Sylvia’s

Centenary Open Day:

Plans are progressing well, and members are invited to come along on Monday afternoon 5th June at 2pm to help us
decide on layout, displays etc. All suggestions welcome! Donations for the tombola are needed, so please bring along
next week. If you have any craft items for us to sell do bring them too.

The Recipe Book is is almost finished now, and will be printed in time to sell at the Open Day. Cost will be £3.50.

Events:

We are proposing a day trip to Taverham Garden Centre on Monday 17th July, using car share for transport as the
cost of a coach is prohibitive. Other shops on the site include is a shoe shop, craft/sewing shop, boutique and further
cafe, so it should be a good day of retail therapy. Please add your name to the list next week if you would like to go.

Scouts Open Day: Saturday 10th June, 3 committee members will attend the official opening at 11.00 then we will be
serving tea and cakes till mid-afternoon.

Dersingham Evening WI have sent an invitation to their open meeting on 20th July, guest speaker will be talking
about 3 ladies with WI connections including Lady Denman. List on table, max 5 names please.

The Norfolk Mailing includes a coach trip to Duxford on 1st September for the Autumn Quilt Festival - please put your
name down if interested.

See you all on Thursday,

Best wishes,
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